
From: Maggie MacDonald [mailto:maggie.macdonald@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, May 01, 2011 12:28 PM 
 

Subject: Tanwayour may 2011 

  

Held May First (Happy Birthday SCA!!!) 

Six members present 

Site tokens presented for viewing and received unanimous approval! 

Eblenn possibly on hold for anniversary date possibly due to work situation. 

Site for anniversary is Sstonehenge. Yay! 

Tanwayour will have Invasion theme for Anniversary?? (MWAHAHAHA) 

Exchequer report- We have Money, as always, and we got the first quarter report in EARLY!!! 

We are also taking moves to reduce our monthly bank fees (yeehaw) by almost half. 

The webwright has been begged to link the bacon rose instructable to the canton recipes page. 

Next meeting June 5th @noon @Brothers Restaurant 

It was decided that the July 3
rd

 meeting would be acceptable at the restaurant also, though SEPTEMBER 

may be … somewhere else. 

Submitted respectfully by Maggie MacDonald 

 


